Chris O'Brien

From: Muhammad Atif Saeed <atifbaba1018@outlook.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 3, 2024 11:40 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Urgent Plea: Opposing Article of Bill HB 7225

Dear House Finance Committee,

My name is Muhammad Ati Saeed.| m working as a manager at quick mart Woonsocket.

I strongly disagree with the article 6 of bill HB 7225.As everybody knows this is recession time and businesses are going
so bad eveywhere no more job opportunities so if this bill is passed businesses will affected so badly in result the
employees have to lose their jobs it will really hard to survive so | request to all the respected committee members piz
don't let pass this bill.It will b really appreciated.



